Feb. 2019 Muskie Inc. Newsletter

The monthly meeting of the Between The Lakes Chapter of Muskies Inc. will be Thursday Feb.
14th at Bummys Haus in Howards Grove. The meeting will be starting at 6:00 to accommodate
our speaker.

Our speaker for the evening is Doug Wegner who guides Green Bay & other places. | watched
some of his YouTube videos & | think will be very informative. Spread the word & bring a friend
along so we have a good turnout.

The youth ice fishing outing on Cedar Lake was a success. Even with the cold weather, it was
a good turnout. there were a good number of northern pike & pan fish caught & lot's of food.
Thanks to the Wolf Pack for supplying everything & to all the volunteers who helped.

The banquet plans are moving along nicely, we can always use more prizes & bottles of
booze. Spread the word about our banquet. It would be nice to fill the hall. We don't advertise
in any papers so we need posters out & social media.

The Milwaukee Musky show at the Washington County fairgrounds is Feb. 15th 16th & 17th.
It promises to be a good show & Rollie & Helens Musky Shop will be there. They bring most of
their store & this is the only show they do. A good chance to use up your Christmas gift cards.

On March 23rd the Capital city Muskie club will hold it's 18th annual Muskie school Here is
the website for it. capitalcitymuskiesinc.org The Wausau show is Mar. 1st to 3rd.

The March meeting will have a lure swap after the meeting.
Be good to your Valentine so she lets you come to the meeting. Better yet, bring her along.

Mike Scholler



